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Shortly before Christmas 2019, CFN Managing Editor Matt Gaspers was interviewed by
Restoring the Faith Media, an apostolate launched over the summer of 2019 whose goal is
to produce orthodox Catholic content using primarily online broadcast media (video and
podcasting).

In this wide-ranging interview, Mr. Gaspers shares about his personal background and path
to Tradition, discusses the vital importance of Our Lady’s Fatima Message, and walks
viewers through the disastrous Amazon Synod, including its heterodox final document.

To learn more about Restoring the Faith Media, visit their Patreon page and subscribe to
their YouTube channel.

https://restoringthefaith.com/
https://www.patreon.com/restoringthefaith
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxWsBqPdJ_WMLGA6UU-OZ9w

